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The next JMC (EU Negotiations) will take place next week on Thursday 3 September with parties participating remotely. This is the third JMC(EN) meeting since the Welsh Government hosted the meeting in Cardiff, in late January. 

The meeting will discuss the Common Frameworks programme, the UK Internal Market, negotiations between the UK-EU, and an update on transition matters including UK Readiness, engagement, the Northern Ireland Protocol and legislation.

I will update Members following the meeting.
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